THE KERNERSVILLE MUSEUM FOUNDATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MINUTES
November 12, 2019

The Kernersville Museum Foundation Board of Directors met for its regular meeting on November 12, 2019, in the Kernersville Public Services Building at 4:00 p.m.  The following members, constituting a quorum, were present: Jason Grubbs, President, Kelly Hargett, ED, Doran Maltba, Treasurer/ 2nd Vice president, Kim Herman, Chandra Parker, Monte Long, Angie Pearman, 1st Vice President, Bertha Prim, Mark Chandler and Molly Smith. The following members were absent: Chris Thompson, Wayne Mabe, Kay Pinnix and Anne Coltrane.  President called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. 

Minutes for October 8, 2019, meeting electronically transmitted to all members, are attached to official minutes. There was one correction the meeting notes should read PWX 2020 no other corrections or additions, the minutes were approved.
Treasurer’s Report:

Doran Maltba, Treasurer and Finance, attached to official minutes, went over his reported that unrestricted funds were $51,346.64
  Executive Director’s Report:

  Kelly Hargett, went over her report highlighting the following items: attached to official minutes:
           Attendance in October was over 700

           Business Ask went out on November 4th
           Received a $1,500 donation for the Ghost Walk
           Ice rink opens 11/16/2019 

Hours 4 – 7pm Tuesday – Friday; 11 – 7pm Saturday and 1 – 6pm Sunday
Holiday events at the museum – November 30th, December 7th and December 14t          Chicken Stew made $3,413.64 this year up from $3,021.88 last year.  

    There were 280 people at the stew this year.  

    Discussion for next year – wrist bands to identify ticket holders, how to should we   

    address second bowl.  - pay a premium or charge for an extra bowl – need to discuss 

Museum Development Committee: Doran Maltba 
           No updates at this time
Community Development: Angie Pearman
           No updates at this time

President Report:  Jason Grubbs 

Rick Pearce has agreed to join the Board of Directors, he was nominated and all approved.
New Business:  
December Meeting 12/10 at 4:00pm will be held at the Museum.  We will have a brief meeting and we will have a baby shower for Bethany.  Molly Smith & Chandra Parker agreed to plan the shower, Bethany Martinez is registered on Amazon.

Closed Session:

A closed session was held.
1880 Historic Village Brainstorming session

A brainstorm session was held to outline phases for the installation of the 1880 Historic Village.  Kelly stated that the Bellamy House, cabin and barn are all from 1880 time period.  The funding for the installation is held with the Parks and Recreation budget.  And after the move, there is around $50,000 remaining.  Kelly, Earnie and Steven met to get a quote to put in the underpinning, and install the fireplace/chimney.  Steven will come back with a quote and when he is available.  

KM BOD outlined a plan on how we see the village so it can be shared with Parks and Recreation.  After the brainstorm session, we grouped the various installation and requests into phases.  Angie will put together a document and email to the BOD.  
There were no breakout sessions.          
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:25
                                                   Respectfully submitted,

                                                   Angie Pearman                                                   
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